
Email from Mr G Short 
 
 
Dear Lissa Higby  
 
Thank you for your letter dated 14 June 2010, informing me the Inspector is 
seeking the views of the Council and respondents regarding the changes to 
Government policy. I submit the following views.  
 
I first objected to Rochford Core Strategy in September 2009, and my views 
have been strengthened with the new Governments stance. 
  
Eric Pickles letter, the letter from the Planning Inspectorate to it's Inspector's 
and the Ministerial Statement made on the 9th June 2010 regarding excluding 
building on residential gardens,which makes the David Wilson Homes appeal 
at the South Hawkwell location at Rectory Road/Thorpe Road now illegal as 
private gardens were part of the development.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
George Edward Short 


